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15.03.2023
Dear Parents of classes I to VIT (2022-23),

As the school year comes to a close, we want to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support
throughout the year.

Our students have continued to excel in their studies, and we are proud of their achievements. We would like to
congratulate all our students on their hard work and dedication throughout the year.

As we prepare to close for the session break, we would like to remind you of a few important dates and events:
+ The last day of school for students is 20.03.2023.

«  Report cards will be distributed on 29.03.2023.
+  The new school year will commence on 01.04.2023.

We encourage you to use the break as an opportunity to spend quality time with your children and engage them
in activities that promote their physical, emotional, and mental wellbeing.

We remain committed to providing a safe and healthy learning environment for our students and will take all
necessary precautions to ensure their safety.

Once again, thank you for your support throughout the year, and we wish you and your family a happy and restful
session break.
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